
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 27th March, 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                         In this Sunday’s Gospel, we heard how Jesus brought healing 

and light into the life of a man who was born blind. The man could then see the world and 

who Jesus really was-the Son of God. Jesus is the light of the world and he can bring  

healing to us too. 

FUNRAISING  IN  LENT 
 

During Lent we are raising money for  
Catholic Care, HCPT and CAFOD. 
Each class has organised their own  

fundraising ideas. Year 4 have organised wet 
sponge throwing this Wednesday. The other 
classes are doing sponsored walks, name the 

Easter bunny, horse racing and a raffle. 
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Events this week 

PRAYING  IN  LENT 

One of our three main tasks in Lent 
is to pray. 

 Please encourage your child to say a 
night-time prayer when they go to 

bed and also please read the  
Wednesday word together. 

 
Thank you. 

Monday 11.15am – Nursery parents  in to see Learning journeys. 

1.20-4pm– Open afternoon 

Tuesday Open afternoon/evening– 4-6.30pm 

Wednesday Year 4 wet sponges fundraising event– 50p a turn (£2.00 maximum)     PTA meeting 5pm 

Thursday 8.15am – Credit Union open for savers– new savers welcome 
Under 11 football match v Shadwell Primary 

Friday 9.05am– Praise assembly– all welcome 
Break up for Half-term 



WELL DONE 
 

To all of the children in Year 4 who  
performed really well at the skipping 
event last week. There were lots of  

individual winners in a variety of events 
and all the children enjoyed it. 

 
FOOTBALL 

Good luck to our football team who will 
play again this week. 

THANK YOU 
To our teachers and children  who have 

worked really hard this half-term. Also to 
yourselves for your support and to our  

governors who continue to give their time 
and energy for the good of all. 

 
HAPPY HALF - TERM BREAK 

I hope you all have a great half - term holiday 

with your families and  I look forward to seeing 

you again on Monday 10th April. 

  CERTIFICATE WINNERS Attendance 

Reception Poppy Magner and Layla Buchanan Best attendance-  

Year 3 

98.7% 

 

 

Year 1  Veronica Muszynska and Manus Browne 

Year 2 Kade Hickson and Brandon McDonagh 

Year 3 Bobby Kirkham and Aimee Jones 

Year 4 All of Year 4 

Year 5 Alfie Brady and Harriett Brooks 

Year 6 Hayden Cowling and Luisa Levine 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  
PREPARATION 

The children are working hard and enjoying 
their preparation lessons. All families should 

be attending mass at the weekend. The     
children will receive the Sacrament of  

Reconciliation soon. 
Please continue to keep the children and 

their families in your prayers. 

THANK YOU 
To the children and staff in Year 2 

who presented a lovely class  
assembly about Spring. 

We were able to thank God for the 
beautiful world he has created. 

 
HOLY WEEK PRESENTATION 

 
Years 3 and 4 will re-tell the events 
of Holy week through word, drama 
and song on Thursday 13th April at 

9.10am—all welcome. 

I hope you all have a 
loveIy week. 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

Water bottles (with our school badge on) are 

on sale from our school office, priced £2.00. 

Pumps are also on sale in the school office, all 

sizes are now available. 
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